
 
 
Weekly Family Communication 
 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 
 
Happy Wednesday! Let’s finish the week off strong and enjoy the long weekend! 
 
 

UPCOMING DATES:  
 

• May 20  Victoria Day – School Closed 

• May 23  Early Dismissal @ 1:46PM 

• May 27  PAC Meeting @ 7:15PM in the library 

• June 3-14  Provincial Assessments 

• June 21  Last Day of classes 

• June 24  Completion Day 

• June 25  Grad Rehearsal – 9:30AM (students only) 

• June 26  Grad Ceremony – 2:00PM (doors open at 1:30PM) 

• June 27  Curriculum Implementation Day – School Closed 

• July 4   Final Learning Updates (report cards) Published 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS:  
 
GRAD CORNER 
 

• The May Grad Newsletter was emailed to families on Monday, May 13. It contains 

important information regarding graduation ceremony tickets and grad gowns. If you did 

not receive the newsletter, please email sarah.wallin@sd68.bc.ca 

 

• Grad fees must be paid by May 31 in order to attend the Graduation Ceremony and the 
Vancouver Island Conference Centre, and to pick up your cap and gown when they arrive. 
Log in to your https://www.schoolcashonline.com/ to make your payment or bring cash to 
the front office. Please contact Georgia Barron (CYCW) georgia.barron@sd68.bc.ca if our 
Grad Fees cause undue hardship for your family. 
 

• Gr. 12’s and their families can find up to date information about NDSS Grad Events info at 
https://sites.google.com/learn68.ca/ndss-grad/grad-newsletter 

 

• Scholarships: Grads receiving a scholarship, bursary, or award from a non-Nanaimo 

organization, please email Ms. Kullman the name of the Award and amount. We want to 

make sure we recognition all our hardworking grads.  

mailto:sarah.wallin@sd68.bc.ca
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:georgia.barron@sd68.bc.ca
https://sites.google.com/learn68.ca/ndss-grad/grad-newsletter


 
 

 
PERFORMING ARTS 
 

 


